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Item 

 
 
Request for Medical Centre in Paddock 
 
 
Report 
 
This report has been prepared in response to the Local Neighbourhood Partnership’s 
request at its meeting on 11th July, 2005 that the Council seeks to identify a suitable 
site for a new doctor’s surgery in the Paddock area. 
 
The Partnership is advised that officers from the Development Team from Urban 
Regeneration and Estate Management are due to meet shortly with representatives 
of the tPCT to establish their likely requirements and to discuss initial options. 
 
A further report on progress with this project will be presented to a future meeting. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
To note the report. 
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Steve Law, 
Property Manager - Asset Management 
Tel:  01922 652075 
laws@walsall.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 


